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Dr.	Paul	von	Dohlen	
The recipient of the 2022 Sr. Stephanie Sloyan Award for Distinguished Service from the New 
Jersey section of the Mathematical Association of America is  Dr. Paul von Dohlen, Professor 
of Mathematics from William Paterson University (WPU).  
 

	
 
Paul has served in various leadership positions within the section from 2008 to 2022, beginning 
as a member of the hosting committee for the spring 2008 section meeting at WPU. Since then, 
he has volunteered as the Book Sales Coordinator (2009-14) and Web Administrator (2011-18) 
and was elected to the positions of Treasurer (2014-18), Chair-Elect (2018-19), Chair (2019-
21), and Past-Chair (2021-22). He also served on multiple standing and ad hoc committees 
throughout his tenure on the executive board. Most notably, Paul was the chair of the section 
through the Covid-19 pandemic years and lead us through the first three virtual meetings in the 
history of the section.  
 
Paul earned a B.S. in Mechanical Engineering and M.S. in Applied Mathematics from 
Columbia University, and a Ph.D. in Mathematics from Stevens Institute of Technology. His 
research interests include Dynamical Systems, Numerical Analysis, Mathematical Simulations, 
Mathematics in Sports, Data Science, Mathematics Education. 
 
The New Jersey Section is delighted to have benefited from the many years of service provided 
by Paul over the past fifteen years and in appreciation for his contributions has awarded him 
with the 2022 Sr. Stephanie Sloyan Award for Distinguished Service. 


